
 
MEMO 
 

TO: Sandpoint City Council 

FROM: Mayor Jeremy Grimm 

DATE: July 3, 2025 

SUBJECT: Citizen Advisory Board Appointment(s) 

 
Councilors, in the packet for your July 9, 2025, meeting, you will find the application submitted 
by City of Sandpoint resident Katharine Stepleton, whom I have appointed to the Sandpoint 
Pedestrian and Bicycle Advisory Committee. 
 
I had the opportunity to meet with Katie, and, as you will see for yourselves in reviewing her 
application, she is a highly qualified individual with a plethora of experience that she will bring 
to this committee. It never ceases to astound the talent we have in our community, and we 
are truly fortunate to have Sandpoint citizens like Katie who seek out these service 
opportunities and are willing to step forward and volunteer in this capacity. 
 
I would appreciate your support with confirmation of this appointment for a 3-year term 
beginning July 1, 2025, and expiring June 30, 2028. 


